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Principal’s Message 

Newsletter No 18 

Diary Date 

Thursday, 30th July 

• Kindy Celebrate 100 Days 
(Students Only) 

Friday, 31st July 

•  

Monday, 3rd August  

• 8:40am Whole School Assembly 
and Prayer Service. (Students 
Only) 

Tuesday, 4th  August 
 

Wednesday, 5th August 
 

Update 

Skoolbag 
App  
Our School Name for 
Skoolbag App is SMMPM. 
The Skoolbag App is our main 
source of communication to 
our families. If you do not 
have this App on your phone 
you are missing out on a lot of 
information. 

Drink Bottles 
We have made adjustments to 
our bubblers, so children are 
able to refill their bottles 
when needed. It is wonderful 
to see so many children using 
their new drink bottles with 
their names clearly marked.  

Lunch Orders & 
Canteen 
The school canteen is open to 
students during the day. All 
lunch orders MUST be or-
dered through the Flexischools 
online ordering and must be 
ordered by 9am. 

Dear Parents, Carers, Boys and Girls, 
 
Sunday’s Gospel; Jesus Feeds the Five Thousand 
“We have here only five loaves of bread and two 
fish,” they answered. 
“Bring them here to me,” he said. And he directed 
the people to sit down on the grass. Taking the five 
loaves and the two fish and looking up to heaven, he 
gave thanks and broke the loaves. Then he gave 
them to the disciples, and the disciples gave them to 
the people. They all ate and were satisfied, and the 
disciples picked up twelve basketfuls of broken piec-
es that were left over. The number of those who ate 
was about five thousand. 
 
Sunday’s Gospel seems like a very simple story on 
the surface of things.  Our Catholic faith is a lot like 
that too. The Catholic faith is simple enough for even children to understand, and 
yet, it is so complex. We must remember that our Catholic faith is meant to be for 
everyone, from all walks of life. The young, the old, the rich, the poor, the educat-
ed or uneducated, everyone is welcome and has a place in the Catholic church. 
Bishop Vincent wants us to be a welcoming Church for all. 
 
Jesus looked with compassion at the crowds who came to see him. They were tired 
and hungry and had travelled a long way just to see him. It did not matter to Jesus 
why the crowds were there, he simply loved them, without regard to their religious 
background, station in life, or the sins that were on their soul.  
 
Before Jesus performed this miracle on such a grand scale, he did a very simple 
thing. He thanked his Father first. This is a lesson for all of us, because Jesus rec-
ognized that all good gifts come from our Heavenly Father.  Even Jesus knew that 
he did not perform miracles on his own, but only by the power that God had given 
him. (Laura Kazlas) 
 
This reflects the importance of prayer and reflection. In Australia today and during 
this time of need, we must take the time to talk to our God, reflect on our actions 
and make a difference to the lives of others, just as Jesus did when we walked 
among us. 
 
Take care and look after each other. 

 

 
 

 

_____________ 

Kevin Mills 
Principal 



Student Medical Information 
If your child/ren suffers from asthma or has a medical     
condition, and you have not informed the school office, 
could you please do so as soon as possible. 
For example, if your child suffers from asthma, please sup-
ply an updated Asthma Action Plan from your child’s    
doctor. 
All medication must be brought to the school office by a 
parent and a medication form needs to be completed by the 
parent. 

Administration 

Hats and Caps 
We have received our order of caps and they can be pur-
chased from the school office for $15.00ea. 
The round hats will now be $10.00 until all sold. When the 
new stock is ordered and ready for sale they will go back to 
$15.00. 

Winter Uniform 
All uniforms must be worn neatly and correctly including 
neck ties for boys and girls.  
All hairstyles should be appropriate to the students age and 
the schools expectations. Long hair must be tied back. Our 
Sun Safe program requires students to wear our school cap 
or hat when outside: No Hat No Play. These hats and caps 
are available at the school office. Sleeper earrings and stud 
earrings may be worn. Simple signet rings may also be 
worn. No expensive jewellery is to be worn at school. 

COVID-19 Information 

School Photos 
 

School Photos have been postponed until Term 4. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

COVID-19  
At St Margaret Mary’s School we follow the Catholic Edu-
cation Department Parramatta guidelines in conjunction 
with the NSW Health Department. If you have any concerns 
please contact the school office via the school email stmar-
garetmarys@parra.catholic.edu.au  

Canteen 
 

Canteen Breakfast Cancelled  
 

It has been decided to cancel serving breakfast before 
school effective immediately. All lunch orders must be   
placed online via the Flexischools ordering app before 9am. 

Students Unwell 
If your child/ren are unwell, please keep them at home un-
til they are better. Please notify the school of your child’s 
absence via the Skoolbag App Absentee form.  










